From: A. Rosenfeld [mailto:alisonrosenfeld@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 10:49 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: CC2035 Plan Testimony

To Whom it may Concern:
Please make sure that the View to Mt. Hood from the Vista Bridge stays a view!

Both tourists and residents alike take a pause each time we cross the bridge and see the beautiful
vision of Mt. Hood.

—We are asking to lower the proposed heights so that 1000’ below the timeline remains protected
as it is today. The contrast of timberline to snow cap is what creates the view.

Thank you.

Alison Rosenfeld
2755 SW Upper Dr.
Portland, OR 97210



